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Subject:  
Install No Parking anytime on the North Side of Michigan Avenue between the east and west drives into both of North 

High School’s parking lots. 

• Remove all existing various “No Parking” signing on the north side of Michigan Street in between 
all driveways of Waukesha North High School. Install “No Stopping Standing or Parking 7:00A-
4:00P on School Days” (with arrows where appropriate) signs within the same limits. 

  
 

 
Details:  
3/7/2022. This item was referred to the Public Works Department by the SRO from North High School, Brandon 
Ernst. The request is to establish 2 No Parking Zones on the north side of Michigan Ave between the drives into 
both North High School parking lots.  Staff does not have any issues with this item and recommends approval. 
 
This item was held at the March 7, 2022, meeting to allow time for Ald D. Lemke to be notified and get his input. 
Ald. Lemke agrees with this no parking zone change.  
 
5/2/2022. Engineering staff have finished their traffic study and will present finds to the committee. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing the No Parking Signs would be approximately $500 and covered by the 2022 Buildings and 
Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

      
 



 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends approval. 

 
 


